DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

Monday, November 27, 2023
Day 1

Attention Seniors: The following college visits are taking place this week: Today-Farmingdale State
College (on-site admissions day); Tomorrow-St. Joseph’s University (on-site admissions day);
Wednesday-NYIT (on-site admissions day); Thursday: Moravian University. Sign up at the Counseling
Center if you are interested.

Attention Students: If you are interested in participating in the annual musical production, please
attend a meeting of interest tomorrow at 2:20 in room 224. We are in need of male actors. If you have
ever considered participating in a theatrical production, attend the meeting. No experience necessary!

The SADD Club: ...will meet tomorrow immediately after school in room 627.
Senior Follies: ...will meet tomorrow at 5:30pm in the North Cafeterial Newcomers welcome.

Community Service: If you would like to earn community service hours working for Island Harvest
during the Holiday season, please stop by the main office and scan the QR code on their flier.

Attention Whitman: Don’t forget to visit Latino Heritage Club’s website to order from a variety of
sweatshirt selections. The deadline is Wednesday.
https://latinoheritage2023.itemorder.com/shop/product/35367274/

Intramural Pickleball: ...will meet after school tomorrow, from 2:15-3:00. We will first meet in the
South Cafeteria and weather permitting, play on the tennis courts. If you have any questions, please
contact Mr. Rogers or Mr. Sweezey.

UNICEF Fundraiser: The Muslim Student Association, The Jewish Student Association, Whitman’s
Refuge (our Bible Club) and the Hellenicats are holding a bracelet fundraiser to help children who are
suffering due to war in the Middle East. The fundraiser begins this week in cafeterias during lunch, and
will continue until supplies last! Stay tuned to announcements for updated information. The handmade
bracelets are $3; 2 for $5. Help support those in need.

Sophomores: If you filled out an interest form for Wilson Tech and would like to go on the trip to visit
the campus on December 15th, please stop by the Counseling Center to pick up a permission slip.
Permission slips are due back by the end of the day on Tuesday, December 5th.
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